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We Care. We Aspire. We Belong 

 
          Friday 30th April 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
It is lovely to have the children back after the Easter break; they have been so keen and 
enthusiastic in their leaning so far.   
 
This term our whole school quest is ‘Time Flies By’.  I have planned a variety of learning 
experiences that are categorised on the attached quest coverage leaflet.  We will cover a range of 
curriculum areas including, music art, geography and history as well as the core subjects of 
English, maths and science.   
 
Reading  
Reading logs and a selection of books will be given to your child on a Monday.  The reading log 
and books will then need to be handed in on the following Monday to be checked and changed.  
Please make sure that your child brings in their reading log and books each day so that we can 
listen to them read in school.  Please keep up the fantastic work of listening to your child read as 
much as possible during the week, just 10 minutes every evening can make a huge difference.   
 
Phonics and spellings 
The children will continue to learn phonics and spellings every morning to support their reading 
and writing skills.  They will be given a set of spellings each week, which are linked to the work we 
have completed in phonic sessions.   
 
The children will continue to have spellings set on a Monday and tested on the Friday of that week.  
The spellings will be emailed out for the children to work on during the week at home.  You may 
wish to print out the spellings or the children can work on them using an electronic device.  Please 
support the children with their spelling work at home.  
 
PE 
In Class 2, we will continue to have PE sessions on Thursdays.  We may also complete some 
golden mile running at other times in the week, so please make sure that your child has their PE kit 
in school every day.  
 
Sunny weather 
With summer fast approaching, we hope for warmer weather.  Please can you make sure that the 
children continue to bring their named water bottles as well as sun hats.  Can we remind parents 
that we are not allowed to apply sun cream, therefore please ensure this is applied at home before 
the children come to school.  
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Communication  
Communication will continue to be online via the class email addresses or ParentMail.   
 
 
I hope you find this information useful and I look forward to an enjoyable final term with the 
children.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Stephen Penny 
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